
Level 10, RBNZ Building   |   2 The Terrace   |   PO Box 329 
Wellington 6140   |   New Zealand 

Phone +64 4 495 6600 

15 October 2024 

Official Information Request 
Our Ref:  OIA 2024-0305 

I refer to your official information request received on 9 October 2024 for: 

1. The number of directly employed staff currently working at the Public Service Commission.
2. The number of directly employed staff and their positions who earn less than $27.80 per hour

(excluding all allowances or overtime rates).

Our response 

Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission (the Commission) publishes workforce data and 
contractor and consultant expenditure data quarterly on our website.  The most recent workforce 
data and contractor and consultant expenditure data release is the annual data set as at 30 June 
2024. This data was released on 10 October 2024 and can now be found here: Workforce Data - 
Workforce size - Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission. On this page, you are able to filter 
data by agency and make comparisons of data year on year. 

As at 14 October 2024, the number of directly employed staff currently working at Te Kawa Mataaho 
Public Service Commission was 173.  No employees of the Commission earn less than $27.80 per 
hour.  On that basis, I am refusing this part of your request under section 18(e) of the OIA on the 
grounds the information requested does not exist. 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
Enquiries@publicservice.govt.nz. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz  or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that we intend to publish this letter (with your personal details removed) on the Te 
Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission’s website. 

Yours sincerely 

Nicky Dirks 
Manager – Ministerial and Executive Services 
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission 
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